SPECLAL EDUCATION PARENT ADVISORY GROUP

The mission of the Clearview Regional Public Schools is to educate all students to their
highest potential in the Least Restrictive Environment. This Special Education Parent
Advisory Group is to facilitate communication between students, parents, staff and the
community with regard to the district’s programs.

The Special Education Parent Advisory Committee is a forum for parents to provide input to
the district on issues concerning students with disabilities. We welcome the participation of
all parents.

Please note that this is not a forum for a discussion about individual students. Topics will be
defined in advanced based on parent feedback.

If you have concerns or suggestions you would like to share with the Director of Special
Services please contact Tammy K. McHale 856-223-2770 mchaleta@clearviewregional.edu




